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Wayne HealthCare Laboratory 
 

Patient Notification 

 

Wayne HealthCare Laboratory, in its continual pursuit of excellence, encourages it employees to be 

proactive in addressing any concerns you  may have in regards to compliance, regulatory issues, 

safety, quality or company policy, by bringing these concerns to the attention of the Administrative 

Director of the Laboratory.  

If you have a concern regarding patient care or safety, please notify a laboratory employee or the 

Laboratory Director. You may also contact Hospital Administration.  

Wayne HealthCare Laboratory is a Joint Commission accredited laboratory. If your concerns cannot 

be resolved by hospital staff, you may contact the Joint Commission’s Office of Quality and Patient 

Safety to report a laboratory concern or complaint.   

 

Contact List: 

Hospital Director of Laboratory Services    937-569-6249 

Hospital Administration      937-569-6723 

Hospital Director of Regulatory Affairs    937-569-6918 

Hospital Corporate Compliance Officer    937-569-6938 

The Joint Commission: 

 

 Website:  www.jointcommission.org 

 Email:      patientsafetyreport@jointcommission.org 

 Mail:        Office of Quality and Patient Safety 

      The Joint Commission 

      One Renaissance Boulevard 

      Oakbrook Terrace, IL  60181 

 Fax:      630-792-5636    
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